
					The	Hatfield	Police	Department	has	received	your	request	on	April	7,2020	pertaining	to	facial	recognition.	The	Hatfield	Police	Department	has	NO
records	of	any	kind	pertaining	to	facial	recognition.	Should	you	have	any	further	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us.

Chief	Michael	Dekoschak
Hatfield	Police	Department
3	School	St.
Hatfield,	Ma.	01038
(413)247-0323	station
(413)	247-9261	fax

From Michael	Dekoschak	<mdekoschak@hatfieldpolice.com>
Subject Public	Request

To <efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	7	Apr	2020	07:23:17	-0400


